
 
 

 
 

VFUA Mini Olympics 
Paul Anderson Shield 

 

The Mini Olympics was formed in honour of former VFL Boundary umpire and VFUA 

Member, Paul Anderson, who tragically passed away in 2001 after a brave battle with 

cancer. 

 

The Paul Anderson Shield is awarded to the winning squad of the 'Mini-Olympics’. Each 

year the VFUA, together with its members raises money on the night of the Mini-

Olympics competition which goes to our charitable partner - The Cancer Council Victoria. 

 

 

 

When: Tuesday 3th March 2015 at 6pm. 

Where:  Victoria Park 

 

Additional Information: 

 Suggested donation of $10pp towards to Cancer Council Victoria to be paid to 

your track reps. Receipts will be issued from Cancer Council Victoria. 

 BBQ and soft drinks will be provided at the conclusion of the event. 

 Ensure you see your track reps to sign up for events. 

 

 

 
 

2014 Paul Anderson Shield winners: VFL Senior Field Umpires  

 

 

 

The VFUA would like to thank AFL Victoria for the ongoing support of this event.  
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